
This is an automated email. Replies sent to this address will not receive a response.  

Dear Mr Smith,  

This email confirms that your address details have been changed on our system. Please log in to Track 
to make sure everything is now correct. You can amend any details if necessary.  

Your revised address details are now available for your chosen universities and colleges to use. If you 
think any recent or important letters may have been sent to a previous address, we recommend that 
you contact each university or college concerned straight away.  

If you haven't made or requested any changes to your address details, it may be that we have made a 
minor amendment to them in order to ensure correspondence reaches you safely.  

If you have any questions about this email, please contact us.  

Yours sincerely  
 
UCAS  

 

https://track.ucas.com/
https://www.ucas.com/corporate/about-us/contact-us

